
 

 Churt Recreation Ground Trust       

Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 18 March 2020  

in the Churt Pavilion at 9.30 p.m. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Cllrs David Crossley, Eunice Burch, Robert Cordell, Lisa Martin, 

Roger Rowe 

                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 20/16 Welcome 

Cllr Crossley welcomed all to the meeting.  

 

RGT 20/17 Apologies for absence 

Cllrs Petty, Johnson and Law 

 

RGT 20/18 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 20/19 Minutes of the meeting of 19 February 2020 

The Minutes of the meeting of 19 February were PROPOSED by Cllr Burch, SECONDED by Cllr 

Cordell and AGREED by all. 

 

RGT 20/20 Secretary’s report 

1) Affiliation fee paid to Surrey Playing Fields Association (£10pa) 

2) Pavilion hired for 90th birthday party Sun 19 April 2pm onwards 

3) Scouts to use Rec between 1pm and 4.30pm on Sun April 26. 

4) Grass protector at entrance to Rec mended and cordoned off. 

5) Grasstex to replenish bark on path when weather improves 

6) C and S sports wish to use a small part of the Rec ground behind village hall for 

childrens’ sports camps April 6-9 

7) £120 received from Churt Heritage for April 2019/20 

8) Evans Cycles using pavilion and rec for bike event 31 May 2020 for £100 

9) George Woods has mended fence damaged by cedar tree at Montana 

 

 

RGT 20/21 Recreation Ground Committee report. 

    

RGT 20/21.1 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee 

Need a new chairman of the RGC, Cllr Cordell offered his services, proposed by Cllr 

Crossley, seconded by Cllr Rowe and agreed by all. Cllr Raeside will be trained on 

playground inspections. 

Clerk to speak to Waverley BC re overflowing bin in playground  

 



 

RGT 20/21.2 Matters relating to sports clubs  

CCC requires a new umpires room, have put forward 2 options, councillors did not like the 

option of building a new room on the back of the pavilion. 

Agenda item for next meeting. 

 

RGT 20/21.3 Parish Council has  received a request for some outdoor gym type 

equipment. Clerk to speak to Frensham PC re: the cost of the outdoor gym equipment 

they have near their play area. 

When this suggestion was considered before for Churt, siting was an issue. 

 

RGT 20/21.4 Request from Churt Heritage re signage 

Churt Heritage has asked for some new signage mentioning all the pavilion users. This 

was not popular with the Council but it was agreed to move the Scope recycling bin so it 

no longer obscures the signs on the side of the pavilion. 

 

RGT 20/22 Financial Matters. 

 

RGT 20/22.1 Payments for authorisation – Feb 2020 

Proposed by Cllr Martin, seconded by Cllr Rowe and agreed by all 

 

RGT 20/22.2 Budget update and income report – Feb 2020 

Noted  

 

RGT 20/22.3 Costs for cedar tree removal and fence repair 

Clerk updated all that the insurance claim for the cedar tree removal works was well in 

hand. George Woods invoice for mending fence will be added to insurance claim total. 

 

Other matters: 

Given the perceived upcoming issues with COVID-19 Cllr Rowe asked if we should close the 

pavilion as there will be no new bookings? 

Clerk confirmed likely that all the bookings currently in place would need to be cancelled 

 

There being no other business, the meeting of the Churt Recreation Ground Trust closed 

at 10.00pm.   
 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Chairman:        Date 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take place 

 virtually on May 20 due to the Covid-19 pandemic 

At 7.30pm in the Pavilion. 


